A Compendium of Recognition Letters for AMIE

AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF ELECTRICAL ENGINEERS
33 West, Thirty-Ninth Street

New York

Dated : February 24, 1941
Our Ref. No. CL.3930

Mr. A.R. Nisser, Technical Secretary
The Institution of Engineers (India)
8 Gokhale Road, PO. Box 669
Calcutta, India
Dear Mr. Nisser,

With reference to your letter of February 11, 1941, | am very glad to be able to report that the
Board of Directors of this Institute voted to authorize arrangements for the exchange of visiting member
privileges with the Institution of Engineers (India) and requested the National Secretary to express the
Board's appreciation of the invitation.

Foryour information, we are enclosing a copy of our Visiting Member Certificate.

Very truly yours,

Sd/-
National Secretary
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